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Notes & Comments 

Paoli Battlefield Grant 
The National Park Service has awarded Chester County a $40,000 grant to conduct a historic re-
source study of the Paoli Battlefield site in Malvern Borough. Part of the American Battlefield Protec-
tion Program, the grant will enable the County to create a historic resource atlas and web-based map 
of the battlefield and troop movements on that day in September 1777, when General Anthony 
Wayne’s troops were attacked by bayonet-wielding British soldiers under the command of Major-
General Charles Grey. Tredyffrin Easttown Historical Society member Sean Moir was instrumental in 
helping the County win this award. 

Tredyffrin Historic Preservation Trust 2010 Historic House Tour—September 25 
Old houses tell wonderful stories, and the houses of Tredyffrin Township have many tales to tell. On 
September 25, 2010 the Tredyffrin Historic Preservation Trust’s 6th Annual Historic House Tour will 
open doors to the community’s past.  This year’s tour spotlights the neighborhoods of Berwyn and 
Strafford. A total of seven private historic homes will be featured including five houses in Tredyffrin 
Township and two houses in Easttown Township. All proceeds from the house tour benefit the Jones 
Log Barn rebuilding effort at DuPortail in Chesterbrook. When completed, the barn will serve as a 
living history museum for the community to enjoy. 

The Trust members encourage you to support historic preservation in the community through the 
historic house tour. Tickets are $35 and can be purchased online at www.tredyffrinhistory.org.  For 
information, please contact Trust President Pattye Benson, at 610.644.6759 or via email at in-
fo@tredyffrinhistory.org.  
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